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Welcome to the April Newsletter!
We've had a big first quarter, 2023.

The nonprofit has had a big first quarter of 2023!  We want to hit the highlights in
this month's newsletter.  

On February 28th we were at NASDAQ with Catalyst Pharmaceuticals, MDA, and
Global Genes, ringing the closing bell, representing LEMS and all rare diseases
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on Rare Disease Day.

Also on February 28th, Desiree, our legislative advocate, was in Washington, DC,
for Rare Disease On the Hill activities that week.

And finally, we had an information table at the MDA Clinical & Science
conference in Dallas March 19 through 21.

At all of these events we were spreading the word about Lambert-Eaton,
representing all rare diseases, and representing you, our patient and caregiver
family.  

Ringing the NASDAQ closing bell on
Rare Disease Day!



Desiree in Washington, DC for Rare
Disease On the Hill Week!



The LEMS Family Association at the
Advocacy Pavilion, MDA Clinical &

Science Conference in Dallas!
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The LEMS Family Association is continuing to explore what events to attend and
represent LEMS patients in the last half of the year.

If you have a suggestion for an event or initiative we should explore, please write
to us at info@lemsfamily.org.
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